
Fountain Hill Cemetery 
Executive meeting April 16, 2012  

In attendance: Rich Forristall, Jayne Mather, Mark Lowrey and Kim Olson 

 

Discussion on Historic Registration, Rhonda Forristall sent in last draft for the State Historical 

Registration. They should vote on registration the end of April. The purchase of an Office sign for the 

new building was also mentioned. 

 

In reference to new building, we would like to have all bills for the construction paid by April 30, 2012. 

 

No C. O. yet. Mark to meet with Dick Leighton to complete. 

 

Rich Forristall talked with Water Company and we will not be having the water turned on this year. 

 

Main part of meeting was planning next years  budget.   Jayne Mather to compile numbers for our 

Annual Meeting in May. 

Our next meeting will be May 21, 2012 at 7 pm 


